
 
MEDIA RELEASE – 2 July 2024 
 
Armour Rock Price Increase 
 
Following a recommendation to the West Coast Regional Council’s Infrastructure 
Governance Committee Meeting earlier this month, it has been decided to increase the sale 
rate of Armour rock across all Regional Council quarries. 
 
The price of Armour rock will increase at a rate of $30.00 per tonne for sales to rating 
districts and $35.00 per tonne for sales to the open market. Rubble will remain the same at 
$2.00 per tonne. 
 
Quarry Manager Chris Heath says an increase in sale price was recommended to the 
Committee due to inflationary adjustments in the rock sale price. 
 
“The rock sale price has remained static over the last two years, however, we have had to 
look at increasing the current rates as external cost pressures have compounded in recent 
months.” 
 
The new price increases will take effect from 1 August 2024. 
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